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To whom it may concern 

Letter of Support for Pushworth – Face the Music Program 

It is my pleasure to offer full support to The Pushworth Group and their application for the 
Restart Investment to Sustain and Expand (RISE) Fund, supporting the arts and 
entertainment sector to reactivate. The Pushworth Group has a long history of nurturing the 
careers of musicians while also supporting venues across Queensland. 

The Pushworth Group has worked with musicians from their formative stages through to ARIA and 
Grammy award winners, developing some of Australia’s most iconic musicians, and producing 
significant community festivals. Their latest program, Face the Music, utilises this expertise to 
develop existing and emerging musicians, elevating their standard, and supporting them to further 
capitalise on upcoming tours, releases, campaigns, and business opportunities.  

The Face the Music program, is designed to support independent artists in the Australian Music 
Industry, to increase the level of entertainment, marketing and supportive services. This will 
ultimately drive traffic to bars and venues across Queensland, attracting more people on premises in 
local communities and increase trade across the broader arts industry.  

In fully supporting the Face the Music program, I acknowledge the invaluable contribution 
The Pushworth Group makes to the arts and music industry. The Face the Music program is 
incredibly important for the community and the arts industry’s continued recovery.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Trevor Evans MP 
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